
 

 

ACAAGATGCCATTGCTGCTGCTGCTGCTCTCCGGGGC
CACGGCCTGCCCCTGGAGGGTGGCCCCACTGCTCCCA  

 
Year 3 Science Club – Autumn 2023 

 

 
 
September 29, 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 3 children, 
 

I have been teaching at Wallace Fields for over ten years, voluntary school-time sessions and school 
clubs including two science clubs, one for Year 6 and another one for Year 4. Yesterday I had the 
opportunity to show your children some of the experiments we do and how much fun we have. 
 
This term I will support my daughter to run a Year 3 Science Club voluntarily. She is a former pupil 
who in the past two years has organized a successful science enrichment day for the whole school.  
 
Science Club will take place in 3D on Tuesday after school, 15:30 to 16:30, for 8 weeks starting 10th 
October; if the weather allows us, we will also have outdoor/messy/fun experiments. 
 
To cover the cost, a voluntary contribution of £15.00 per child will be used to buy the materials 
needed for the experiments. If your child would like to join, please email me by Tuesday 3rd 
October.  
 
The club will run if we have enough children joining the club; please note there are only 15 places 
available. 
 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Lorena Hernández  

spanish.science@pobroadband.co.uk 


